
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 99.33%  

Sycamores – 99.33% 

Poplars – 98.00% 

Maples – 95.76% 

Elms – 97.94% 

Hawthorns – 96.88% 

Chestnuts – 97.06% 

Well done to our joint winners 

Saplings and Sycamore this week. 

All classes have had fantastic 

attendance this week.  

 

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have become detectives! Investigating who 

pushed Humpty Dumpty off the wall. We have concluded that it was 

the Gingerbread Man and we will be informing the police. The PM 

children loved the firefighter visit yesterday.  

Saplings – This week we have enjoyed a special visit from the fire 

brigade. We were very excited and even got to squirt the hose! 

Sycamores –This week we have finished our 2 times table topic in 

Maths and we have really understood multiplying! We have also secured 

our knowledge of rhyming words. Well done everyone! 

Poplars – Our character stories of the giant in two versions of Jack 

and the Beanstalk were fantastic. Great stuff!  

Maples – Maple class have had a week of Computing for Internet 

Research and Communication. We have learned how to save and share 

webpages by bookmarking our favourite websites.  

Elms – This week we have been doing some fantastic learning in DT 

researching bread.  

Hawthorns –This week, Hawthorns enjoyed learning all about the 

Industrial Revolution in History and produced fantastic news reports 

based on George Stephenson’s invention, ‘The Rocket.’ 

Chestnuts – This week, Year 6 have been fantastic at investigating 

‘The Blitz’ as journalists.  

 

I must thank everyone for their incredible generosity in supporting 

the appeal for donations on behalf of the Polish Catholic Church in 

Newcastle. We’ve sent two van loads already and more keeps 

appearing. At times of need, our school community always pulls 

together and you always astound me with your kindness. I’m very 

pleased to report our surprise visitors for EYFS – the Fire Brigade 

– we’re incredibly complimentary about the children and I’m so 

pleased they had such a good time. Have a lovely weekend. Mr 

Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Daniel B for swimming, Morgan for trampolining, Ella T for dancing and 

Chi for boxing. Well done!   

Our fantastic award winners this week 

– given for lots of wonderful things, 

please ask why if your child was a 

winner. 


